
 

 

 

Individual Liberty in Key Stage 1 

Year 1: 

Children have been experiencing a positive sense of themselves and 

understanding that we are all special in our own way. They have also shared 

their achievements and successes and are beginning to understand that an 

achievement for one could be different to another.  

 

 

 

 

Year 2: 

Children have been experiencing the similarities and differences that we all 

have. They have also addressed a range of stereotypes e.g. people of colour do 

not just live in other countries. Also, understanding that we may look different 

but could believe in the same things. 

 

 

Revolting Romans 
 

          

 

The Year Fours had a fantastic day this week meeting a real 

ancient Roman.  Claudia showed us what life was like in 

ancient Britain, how to wear our clothes to show we were 

fashionable and what we needed to do to survive as a Roman 

soldier. 

We also made mosaics and tasted traditional Roman food.  

The olives were universally disliked!   

 

Transporter 

This week’s 

House 

Champions Parent Partnership 

Please come along to our 

next Parent Partnership 

Meeting on Wednesday 8th 

February at 5.15pm. 

All welcome! 

http://www.clker.com/cliparts/8/H/b/c/U/W/jubilee-bunting-md.png


A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6 swimmers who took part in 

the East Cleveland swimming gala on Tuesday. They faced some 

very tough competition but swam magnificently.  

               

 

Enterprise 

This month FS1’s will be holding their enterprise event. 

They have decided to celebrate Shrove Tuesday by 

selling pancakes on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th 

February. Each pancake will be 50p.  More details will 

follow, after half term   

Dear Parents, 
We’re almost at the end of the first spring term. 

However, this does not mean things are slowing down. 

In particular, Y4 have had a busy week with their Roman 

day and are now beavering away for their class 

assemblies next week. We hope to see many of you 

there! 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

 

This  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our toy sale raised £66! Thank you to all who donated and 
supported   Our next event is the disco on Thursday  
Please return any letters and payments for tickets. We look 
forward to having a boogie with you all!  

The Friends of SPS  

 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Josie Marshall Sophia Chapman 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Lola Jefferson Millie King Albie Cotterill 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Benjamin Shaw Darcy Jones Kai Rooks 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Hoggart 

 Lola Bell Finley Gale Ella Burgin 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 

 Emmie Finch Emma Appleby Archie Swinburne 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Abigail Jones Katie Bailes Casey McLeod 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Toby Cornwell Tiffany Swales Elise Bell 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Taylor Thornton Nathan Oakes Ellis Maguire 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: A Good Friend 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monda Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book          

School Pariliament meeting 2.15pm 
Mr Woolf’’s class assembly 2.15pm                                                                                           
SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
                                    

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 Literacy Booster 8am 
Miss Evans’ class assembly 2.15pm 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4             

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
Mr Bearpark’s class assembly 2.15pm 
Mrs Sayers’ class assembly 2.15pm 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15  
FILM CLUB: No film club due to staff training. 
Y5 York Residential meeting 4pm 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Miss Hoggart’s class assembly 2.15pm 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
DISCO 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Year 1 Valentines Breakfast 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Miss Bentley’s class assembly 2.15pm 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Caught out!                                                                            
There is a lot more information available to the children 

within the learning environment around school now and 

sometimes we make a mistake with it! Master Ellis 

Holmes has sat quietly in the hall eating his lunch this 

week and spotted a calculation error on the house points. 

SORRY Catnab, you do have 31 points. THANK 

YOU Ellis. 
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Friday Flyer 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

96% 

 

 

Well done to Purple 

3 who achieved 

100% 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk

